BPW Meeting January 18, 2012:

Review of Projects by Engineering Environmmental Staff for Immpacts to Water Resources

4. N. Frances Street Reconstruction
A City Engineering Erosion Control/Stormwater Management permit has been
obtained for this project for grading over 4,000 square feet. A DNR Chapter 30
permit was also obtained for shoreline work. (Corey Stelljes, City Engineering)

5. Rosa Road Resurfacing
A City Engineering Erosion Control/Stormwater Management permit is required
for grading over 4,000 square feet. (Max Conway, City Engineering}

6. Ingersoll/Rutledge Reconstruction
A City Engineering Erosion Control/Stormwater Management permit and a DNR
Notice of Intent (for land disturbance over an acre) are required. (Elia Acosta,
City Engincering)
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